
 

 
 

Parents Preferred Communication Method 
 

 
Our policy for school notifications including but not limited to newsletters and calendars 

will be given via e-mail. However if you prefer you can receive hard copies of school 

notifications including newsletters and calendars instead of e-mail.  Please check the 

option that works best for your family as this will be our main method of communication 

with you throughout the school year. Calendars and newsletters will also be posted on the 

classroom bulletin board and on the preschool web site for you reference. It is important 

that whichever method you choose that you regularly check and read all 

information coming from the preschool. We wouldn’t want you to miss out on all the 

fun and exciting events in the lives of your preschooler.  

 

 

 Student’s Name________________________________________ 

 

 

_____Option 1 email notifications  

Please include all e-mail addresses you would like info sent to 

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

_____ Option 2 hard copy notifications 

 

 

*** COHPS uses the REMIND text notification system in cases of emergencies and also 

for quick reminders of upcoming events and activities. 

 

 

***Please follow us on Facebook and Instagram for preschool updates and fun 

happenings during the preschool day. 


